
Covid-19 Updated 6-1-2020 
 
The District will be taking the following actions. 
 
1. All District facilities will undergo enhanced cleaning and disinfection. 
 
2. The District office will be open on a limited basis. Due to the small size of the lobby, only 
one customer at a time will be allowed, with the exception being spouses. If a customer is 
showing signs of being ill, the District reserves the right to ask them to leave and to conduct their 
business by electronic communications. 
 
3. Face to face meetings will be limited as much as possible, and all business that can be 
conducted by telephone or email will be. 
 
4. Permits are encouraged to be submitted by mail whenever possible. Applications will be 
reviewed, and permits will be issued as soon as possible, as District personnel work through the 
backlog of permit applications. Onsite inspections will be scheduled, when necessary, and social 
distancing requirements will be observed for the safety of District personnel and the public. If a 
permit can be issued without needing to meet on the job site in person, that is preferable. 
 


